
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 16, 2020 

TO THE OAKRIDGE COMMUNITY 

As many of you may know the State of Oregon has issued new and stricter guidelines effecting 

restaurants and bars, and community gatherings to prevent the spread of the COVIT-19 virus. 

As of March 17, 2020, all food and drink establishments may only sell take-out or delivery subject to a 

misdemeanor violation.  Gatherings of over 25 are prohibited, with a handful of exceptions.   

The City of Oakridge will comply with these new guidelines.  These new guidelines bring with them a 

host of questions.  As the Governor’s office provides answers, we will provide those to the community.   

We expect to have more information available to share with you tomorrow. 

Important Links:  

Governor’s Press Release March 16, 2020 

https://www.oregon.gov/newsroom/Pages/NewsDetail.aspx?newsid=36192 

Oregon Health Authority website 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/DISEASESCONDITIONS/DISEASESAZ/Pages/emerging-respiratory-

infections.aspx  

The CDC website 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html    

 

If you have questions please contact: 

Mayor Kathy Holston  541.554.1322 

mayor@ci.oakridge.or.us 

Bryan Cutchen, City Administrator 

cityadministrator@ci.oakridge.or.us  

City of Oakridge 
48318 E 1st Street - PO Box 1410 

Oakridge, Oregon 97463 
Phone 541-782-2258    Fax 541-782-1081 
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